





19th July 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

As the school year comes to a close, we remember the great things that have taken place at Harden Primary school this year and how school life has slowly got back to normal. We have enjoyed school and residential visits, parent events, topic and theme days to name a few and we are sure that your children have made many happy memories.

Statutory assessments have had to take place this year which has been a challenge for all our children after two very disrupted years of education. We are very proud of all the children who have shown true resilience and determination to participate in these tests after such a challenging time in school. These results are only a snapshot on a particular day and not a true reflection of the ability of any child. Covid catch up will need to continue for the next couple of years and we have planned this into the curriculum. Follow this link to our website which show the school results.

https://hardenprimaryacademy.co.uk/about-us/key-stage-results/

All parents/carers are invited to join us for our final celebration assembly of the year where we will announce star of the year and other awards. This is on **Friday 22nd July** 2022 at 2pm in the school hall.

Finally, we would like to thank all our supportive parents, the governors and the whole staff team for their hard work, commitment and effort they have given to the school this year. This year we say goodbye to Mrs Bi in Year 6, Miss Stewart in Year 1 and Mr Parker from our crossing patrol; we wish them lots of luck in the next steps of their career and thank them for all the hard work whilst they have been with us at Harden. We would also like to thank the children for working so hard this year, it is a pleasure to spend each day with such wonderful children.

We would like to wish you all a happy and safe holiday and look forward to working with you next academic year to continue our journey together.

Yours sincerely,

KIIL

Kirsty Hutchinson **Executive Headteacher** Leanne Ruddock Head of School

L Rudd ock

Tel: 01535 273847 Fax: 01535 272616 e-Mail: office@harden.bradford.sch.uk Web: www.harden.bradford.sch.uk Head: Mrs Kirsty Hutchinson









